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  INCIDENT INFORMATION 
Incident Name: Lovell IC 

Incident Start Date: 06/16/2021 Incident Start Time: 0621 

Incident Type: Structure Fire - Residential Cause: Under Investigation 

Incident Location: 900 Block Lovell Avenue, Campbell, CA 

Unified Command Agencies: N/A 

Size: N/A Containment: N/A Controlled: 0635 

Civilian Injuries/Fatalities: 0 Firefighter Injuries/Fatalities: 0 

Structures Threatened: 0 Structures Destroyed/Damaged: 1 

ASSIGNED RESOURCES 
Engines: 3 Trucks: 1 Rescues: 1 Chief Officers: 2 

Other: 1 Support Units: 1 Total Personnel: 24 

Cooperating Agencies: Campbell Police Deparment, Pacific Gas and Electric 

 

INCIDENT SUMMARY 
Incident  
Summary: 

At approximately 6:20 a.m. Santa Clara County Fire Department was dispatched to a 
report of a structure fire on Lovell Avenue in the City of Campbell.  On arrival, 
firefighters found a fire in the attic.  Occupants of the home had already evacuated 
and were able to communicate to firefighters that everyone was out of the 
structure. Firefighters worked quickly to control the fire in the attic, controlling the 
fire in less than 15 minutes.  Crews began salvage operations immediately to limit 
smoke and fire damage and protect personal property in the home. 
 
All community members are reminded to have working smoke alarms in their home 
and test them once a month.  At the very least, there should be a smoke alarm on 
every level of the home, in each bedroom, and outside of every sleeping area. 
Additionally, community members should have an escape plan, including two ways 
out of each room and a safe meeting place away from the structure.  Fore more 
information please visit us at www.sccfd.org 

Evacuations: N/A 

Road Closures: N/A 

Approved by: B83A MK 

Media Line:  (408) 341-4444 
Website:  www.sccfd.org 
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